R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^1\)-165-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gerda Muri

<murigk@rcn.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 3:22 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Gerda Muri 918 W Wolfram St # 2 Chicago, IL 60657-5006 (773) 281-1621

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\structure{\lambda}\)-166-

Therriault, John

r	_	_	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Charlene Crudup

<charlenecrudup@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 3:36 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Charlene Crudup

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\subset\)-167-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Peter Jentel

<pmajentel@earthlink.net>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 6:22 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Peter Jentel 2619 Eastwood Ave Evanston, IL 60201-1517 (847) 475-2144

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\mathcal{X}}\)-168-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of constance stevens

<castevens@prodigy.net>

Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2014 6:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

constance stevens

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda_-169-\)

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Katherine Kuffner

<kathykuffner@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 9:52 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Katherine Kuffner 908 S Walnut St Springfield, IL 62704-2714 (217) 502-1614

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170 - 170

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Raymond Gicela

<crayg@att.net>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 9:52 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Raymond Gicela 28w660 Hickory Ln West Chicago, IL 60185-2434 (630) 231-8382

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -171-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Maura Maguire

Neuffer <magneuf@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 10:22 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Maura Maguire Neuffer 1954 Morton Rd Lisle, IL 60532-1149 (630) 493-1886

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2}\)-172-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Catherinne Quigg

<kaytq@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 10:22 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Catherinne Quigg 811 E Central Rd Arlington Heights, IL 60005-3244

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2}\)-173-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kathryn Dittemore <kdittem21

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Dittemore

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174 - 174

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Becky Grajeda

 <becky.grajeda@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 11:53 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Becky Grajeda 2104 N Humboldt Blvd Chicago, IL 60647-3898

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2}\)-175-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Regina Hutchison

<reginalh@netscape.net>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 11:53 AM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Regina Hutchison 515 N Santa Fe Ave Chillicothe, IL 61523-2024 (309) 274-9198

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176 - 176

Therriault, John

-			
-	_	m	•
г			

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Doreen Berholtz <dbrn33

@att.net>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 1:37 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Doreen Berholtz

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\)-177-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Heidi Schubert

<powerpuffdee11@aol.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 2:23 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Heidi Schubert 727 S Ashland Ave Chicago, IL 60607-3165 (312) 738-0601

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178 - 178

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Nancy Cowger

<nlcowger@aim.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 3:23 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Nancy Cowger 1538 Heather Ct Wheeling, IL 60090-5273 (847) 825-5281

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-179-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joseph Zmuda

<josephzmuda@me.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 5:53 PM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Joseph Zmuda 3537 S Western Blvd Apt 5 Chicago, IL 60609-1022 (708) 466-9545

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda_{-180}\)

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Geof Greer

<nspekter@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 5:53 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Geof Greer 400 N Cuyler Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-2305 (708) 912-4940

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\mathcal{\text{7}}\)-181-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ronald J. Roth

<rroth@imsa.edu>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 7:53 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ronald J. Roth 36043 Meadowdale Dr Solon, OH 44139-3072 (773) 502-0627

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda\)-182-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Barbara Sundeen

<mutantmuse@aol.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 8:24 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Barbara Sundeen 18951 Harding Ave Flossmoor, IL 60422-1055 (708) 799-1818

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\subset^1 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 - 183 -

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jaclyn Olson

<jaclynzawacki@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 18, 2014 9:24 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 18, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jaclyn Olson 429 Highland Ave West Dundee, IL 60118-1277

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^1\)-184-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jane Davidson

<romjulcat@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 7:55 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jane Davidson 435 Valley View Rd Englewood, NJ 07631-1620 (201) 569-8370

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT#

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Florence Weisblatt

<florweis@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 8:55 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Florence Weisblatt 5714 S Dorchester Ave Chicago, IL 60637-1727 (773) 643-8499

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # 186-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ron Anderson

<17v20ssh@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 9:55 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ron Anderson 8804 McKinley Dr Barrington, IL 60010-2506 (847) 639-8869

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # 187-

Therriault, John

-				
-	~	۱m	η.	•

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kaydi Farrar

<jeffkaydi@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 10:39 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kaydi Farrar

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-188-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elizabeth Walters

<beth_walters7@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 1:55 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Walters 1281 Oak Spring Rd Libertyville, IL 60048-1689 (847) 362-6548

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-189-

Therriault, John

		b.
-		
From:		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Beth Walters <beth_walters7

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 2:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Beth Walters

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190 - 190

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elizabeth Walters

<beth_walters7@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 2:25 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Walters 1281 Oak Spring Rd Libertyville, IL 60048-1689 (847) 362-6548

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\frac{1}{2}}\)-191-

Therriault, John

60073

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Tyler Reid <heredom@hotmail.com></heredom@hotmail.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sunday, January 19, 2014 3:10 PM
Therriault, John
Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain tentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
nat must be preserved include the
must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) flivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
d tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
quirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
quirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
e and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^1\)-192-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sylvia Asplund

<sea54sea@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 3:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Asplund

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-193-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Gerald Thompson

<gthompson57@charter.net>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 4:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Gerald Thompson

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194 - 194

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sandra Meyer <sandram9

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 4:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sandra Meyer

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda_-195-\)

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Deborah Schechter

<deborahschechter@aol.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 4:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Deborah Schechter

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\text{\chi}}\)-196-

Therriault, John

From:

Mark Denzler < mdenzler@ima-net.org>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 5:00 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Cc:

Jerry Peck

Subject:

Petcoke Rulemaking

Attachments:

IMA - petcoke - IPCB.pdf

John,

Please find attached a copy of IMA comments with regard to the IEPA's proposed emergency rule making. I submitted them online this afternoon but had some technical issues so wanted to confirm receipt and send an emailed copy in case they did not arrive through the IPCB's COOL site.

Thank you.

Best,

Mark

Mark Denzier

Vice President & Chief Operating Officer Illinois Manufacturers' Association 220 East Adams Street Springfield, IL 62701 Office: 217-522-1240 Ext.3726

Fax: 217-525-2526 www.ima-net.org

Follow the IMA on Facebook!

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\chi^-\)-197-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carolyn Bertagnoli

<stoka999@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 10:57 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. One more reason to stop the inhumane treatment of animals and birds from birth to a horrible life and death. These are mistreated and then murdered; not "harvested: as people say. Stop.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Bertagnoli 1433 W Summerdale Ave Chicago, IL 60640-2129 (773) 728-0785

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^1\)-198-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Holly Stratton

<holly.stratton@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 10:27 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Holly Stratton 3227 Otto Ln Evanston, IL 60201-4906 (847) 864-5019

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\subset^{199}\)-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Francis Saponara-Rodriguez

<pcdecimater@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 10:13 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Francis Saponara-Rodriguez

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -200-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Monica Regan

<monicaregan1@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 9:57 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Monica Regan 1654 Burr Oak Rd Homewood, IL 60430-1809 (708) 799-0519